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please notify me immediately so that I can revise the response and take action 
in accordance with your recommendations. GSD appreciates your willingness to work 
collaboratively with us to ensure the safe and secure dispensing of medical cannabis to 
our qualifying patients. 

 
Thank you for your service to the State of New Jersey. 

 
Very truly yours, 
GSD NJ LLC D/B/A GARDEN STATE  
DISPENSARY 

 
      /s/ Aaron J. Epstein 

By: Aaron J. Epstein, Esq. 
Vice President 

 
 
 
 
  




